Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire District
630 N. Highway 91, P.O. Box 579
Beaver Dam, AZ. 86432

Telephone (928) 347-5114
www.beaverdam-littlefieldfire.org

RESOLUTION 202208

A resolution of the Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire District Board of Directors accepting

a contractual agreement with the State of Arizona, Department of Public Safety
(AZDPS).

Whereas, The Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire District has received a request from the State of Arizona,
Department of Public Safety (AZDPS) to enter into an agreement on the Scrub Peak radio
communications site to fulfill the need for the establishment and maintenance of modern and reliable
radio communication systems for AZDPS and BDLFD. Use of AZDPS sites by BDLFD and use of
BDLFD sites by AZDPS will enhance the communications systems of both parties.

Whereas, use of AZDPS sites by BDLFD and use of BDLFD sites by AZDPS will enhance the
communications systems of both parties.

Be it Resolved by the Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire District Board of Directors to accept the proposed
contract dated April 20, 2022 unless further considerations are requested by AZDPS. This contract will
not result in any anticipated expenditures on the part of BDLFD.

Approved and Adopted by the Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire District Board of Directors on this 19th day
of May, 2022.
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